
Opposed! We already have a fair system for transfer or sale of firearms. We are required to go through a background check as it is 
already, every time we purchase a firearm. More government involvement is unnecessary and unwarranted. Use these resources 
you’re trying to push through and put them into the efforts of safety training for youth. Or how about we use these resources to 
disarm the illegal firearm owners and criminals. All we continue to do is pass more laws and rules onto us, the law abiding firearm 
owners, and scarcely do anything to stop the criminals. 


